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'DEMOCRACY COMMISSIONER' DOESN'T RULE OUT TREATY CHANGE

- 23.01.2020

EU Observer (23 January 2020)

EU Commission vice-president Dubravka Šuica said on Wednesday (22 January) that the EU 
executive was "open" to treaty change - if European citizens demand it through the planned two-
year reform exercise. 

The Croatian commissioner presented the executive's outline on the Conference on the Future of 
Europe, a dialogue with citizens aimed at better involving EU voters in policy-making, especially in 
the wake of Brexit.
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